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Notice to Fish Harvesters 
 

 

EKME: 4292404 

 

PEI COMMERCIAL SILVERSIDE FISHERY 

 

   

Charlottetown, PE – September 16, 2022  - Fisheries and Oceans Canada (DFO) – Gulf 

Region wishes to advise the PEI commercial silverside licence holders that the season will open 

on Saturday, October 1, 2022 and will remain open until Saturday, December 31, 2022. 

 

NEW management measures to be implemented for the 2022 fishing season: 

 

Catch Monitoring 

 

There is a new log sheet requirement for all licence holder/operators. The licence holder is 

required to maintain an up-to-date record of all fishing activities. This log sheet will be attached 

to all licence holders conditions. The Silverside Logsheet must be presented within fourteen (14) 

days after the closure of the commercial Silverside fishing season to Fisheries and Oceans 

Canada, Resource Management, P.O. Box 1236, Charlottetown, PE, C1A 7M8.  A nil report 

must be provided if there was no fishing during the entire fishing season 

Discarding of Waste/Garbage 

 

The licence holder/operator is prohibited from discarding in Canadian fisheries waters from their 

vessel any item that may be harmful to fish or fish habitat including but not limited to plastics, 

ropes, fishing gear, garbage bags, fuel, oil, rags, glass, bottles, metal, extruded polystyrene foam 

(e.g. Styrofoam) and tires. 

 

All other management measures will remain the same for the 2022 season.  

 

FOR INFORMATION: 

 

Kim Lowe 

Resource Management Officer 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Charlottetown, PE 

902-566-7933 

Ben Moore 

A/ Chief Resource Management 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Charlottetown, PE 

902-370-7094 

kim.lowe@dfo-mpo.gc.ca                                      benjamin.moore@dfo-mpo.gc.ca  

mailto:kim.lowe@dfo-mpo.gc.ca
mailto:benjamin.moore@dfo-mpo.gc.ca

